
TeWinkle  Park  gets  two  new
pedestrian bridges
Public  Services  recently  contracted  with  R.E.  Schultz
Construction for the replacement of two pedestrian bridges at
TeWinkle Park.

Last week, the contractor installed both pedestrian rustic
style bridges. Over the next two weeks, sidewalk adjacent to
the  bridge  will  be  constructed  along  with  the  concrete
platform for both bridges.

Following  completion  of  the  concrete  improvements,  the
TeWinkle Park Lake system water levels will be restored.
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